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Requesting Customers to Leave or Barring 
Future Use Policy 

Approved by: Eastern Counties Regional Library Board 

Approved Date: March 29, 2018 

Effective Date: February 1, 2019 

All customers observing proper conduct in the library are allowed to freely make use of the 
library. Those whose conduct is disruptive to Eastern Counties Regional Library operations 
and other customers' use of the library may have the privilege of using the library limited or 
denied to the extent necessary to deal with the problem. 

Customers indulging in improper conduct may be asked to cease that conduct, to move to 
another location or activity, or to leave the library. Severe or recurring violations of the Library 
Use Policy may result in the individual(s) involved being barred from any use of the library and 
all Eastern Counties Regional Library locations and if necessary, this process may include 
requesting police intervention.  

For dealings with conduct of children, see the Youth Conduct and Safety in the Library 
Policy.  

Questions? 

If you have any questions or concerns about this policy or its related procedures please 
contact the Chief Librarian at 902-747-2597. 
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